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Fr. Jim Stenberg, CSB 

780. 492. 4683 

jim.stenberg@ualberta.ca 

 

CHAPEL BULLETIN 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Saturday 4:30 pm 

Sunday 9:30 am, 11:00 am 
 

The Student Mass resumes in September 

          

Daily Mass (St. Kateri Chapel) 

M 12:10 pm 

TR    12:30 

(No mass on purely civic holidays) 

 

RECONCILIATION 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Tuesday 11:30 – 12:15 pm 

Saturday 3:30 – 4:15 pm  

And by appointment 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

during 9:30 am Sunday mass 
 

CHAPEL COLLECTION 

2023 

June 25      $  825 

July 02        $1235  

July 09        $4215 

July PAD     $3665 

 

2022 

June 26      $1078 

July 03        $1230 

July 10        $1039 

July PAD     $3730 

 

Your generosity is appreciated 

 

KATERI BBQ  

Saturday, July 15, after the 4:30 mass is the long-awaited BBQ. The 

weather should be warm, but unfortunately the air quality will be very 

poor. Face masks will help (though not while eating!), and the Newman 

Centre is available for those who don’t want to enjoy the “fresh” air. 
 

I don’t know if parking will be an issue; the RSVPs indicate that 62 people 

will be at the BBQ, but I don’t know how many spaces will be used. You 

might wish to arrive closer to 6:00 pm so those at the 4:30 who aren’t 

staying will have time to leave.  
 

UPDATE ON RESIDENCES 

I am happy to report that, as of yesterday, the Men’s Residence was full 

for the fall, with 7 young men on the waiting list, and that the Women’s 

Residence was at 86% occupancy; just a little short of the budgeted 90%. 
 

As an undergraduate college, St. Joe’s is highly interested in providing 

opportunities and support for young people. The residences are a very 

important part of our mission. They are also a very important part of the 

budget, both in terms of expenses and revenues, and a so a healthy level 

of occupancy is definitely a win-win.  
 

Please continue to pray that young people who would benefit from 

staying at St. Joe’s will find out about our residences, and pray that we will 

be successful at meeting their needs and helping them to flourish at the 

University of Alberta. 
 

 

MUSIC MINISTRY 

I would like to offer my congratulations to Fred Mack, who has found a 

teaching job outside of Edmonton, and to thank him for his faithful service 

at the 11:00 am mass. 
 

This is a timely opportunity for us to grow our music team. I am already 

thinking forward to Holy Week, and wondering if we have enough 

musicians to cover all the services. Please keep a lookout for any 

musicians who might wish to share their talents with us.   

 

July 16, 2023 

 

Visit us online 

StJosephsCollege.ca 



 

 

 

BAPTISM 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 2 

months prior to date of Baptism.  

 

MARRIAGE 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 1 

year prior to date of Marriage.  

 

SACRAMENTS 

For other sacraments, please 

contact the SJC Chaplain. 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK ON FORMED 

Here are some of the new programming July 16-22 on FORMED. 

Instructions on logging on to our FORMED account is in the side bar. 
 

Easter in Art: Mary Magdalene (Part 3 of 3) 

Learn about the “apostle to the apostles” in this discussion with Dr. Ben 

Akers and Taylor Kemp. They examine a famous painting of Jesus’s 

encounter with Mary Magdalene the morning of Resurrection Sunday. 
 

Where are You? | Forgiven | Session 1 

This series explores themes of redemption, grace and forgiveness through 

stories about the transformative power fo forgiveness and its significance 

in personal growth and spiritual renewal. 

 

For the week beginning July 23, the following content is planned: 
 

The Way of Saint James 

This documentary follows the journey of several pilgrims, differing in 

culture and religious faith but united in their journey along the Camino de 

Santiago, whose feast day we celebrate this week. 

 

Catholic Parenting Tips w/ Catholic Sprouts | FORMED Now 

Join Taylor Kemp and Nancy Bandzuch, who founded Catholic Sprouts 

alongside her husband Bill, for tips for raising Catholic children. 

 

CELEBRATION MARKS THE RETURN OF CAMP 

MINISTRY – OUR LADY OF VICTORY CAMP 

One hundred fifty alumni, families, supporters, and volunteers joined 

Archbishop Richard Smith for the relaunch of Our Lady of Victory Camp 

on July 8. The day began with a scavenger hunt and a chance to tour the 

property, where thousands of hours have been spent restoring and 

preparing the camp for this summer season.  

  

LAC STE ANNE WELCOMES PILGRIMS JULY 21-27 

First called Wakamne (or “God’s Lake”) by the Alexis Nakota Sioux Nation, 

thousands of pilgrims will be making their way to the shores of Lac Ste 

Anne for healing spiritual renewal. The pilgrimage grounds have been 

sacred for generations of peoples and had become widely known as a 

place of healing. Last year, Pope Francis spent the day there as part of his 

penitential journey.  

 

  

AT A GLANCE… 

Rosary and Morning Prayer will 

resume in the fall. Daily Mass in 

the Kateri Chapel continues as 

usual (see front page for details) 

 

Thursdays: 7:00 pm 

AA in boardroom. 

All are welcome. 

 

For information on the CSA 

(Catholic Students Association) 

email uofacsa@ualberta.ca 

 

Information from Campus 

Ministry is sjccm@ualberta.ca  

 

St. Joseph’s College chapel has a 

FORMED subscription. Visit 

signup.formed.org and select 

our name. 

 

To donate online, go to  

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-

josephs/giving/index.html   

 

For pre-authorized giving, email  

elsie.liu@ualberta.ca 

 

To check out the website, type 

the following in your browser: 

ualberta.ca/stjosephs  

 

Twitter:@sjcuofa 

Facebook:SJCUofA 
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